
 

 

 

 

Oxford Township 

 

Public notice 

 

Notice is hereby given to residents of Oxford township that due to the primary election 

on August 10, 2010 the regularly scheduled township meeting has been re-scheduled for 

August 17, 2010 at 7:30 pm.  This meeting will be held at the Oxford town hall.   

 

Linnea Lentz, Clerk of Oxford Township 


